
 
 

The Dictionary Society of North America 
 

welcomes proposals for papers for its  
 

18th Biennial Conference  
 

at McGil l  University  
in Montreal,  Quebec, Canada 

 
Wednesday, 8 June – Saturday, 11 June 2011 

 
The 18th Biennial Meeting of the Dictionary Society of North America will be 
held at McGill University in Montreal, Quebec, Canada. The program will begin 
with a reception on the evening of Wednesday, 8 June and will run through 
Saturday, 11 June. McGill Library’s Rare Books and Special Collections 
Department will be preparing an exhibit based on their lexicography holdings, 
which include early North American First Nations language dictionaries and 
glossaries, and mono- and bilingual works in French and English.  
 
Those wishing to present papers (no longer than 20 minutes) should send 
250-word abstracts to Lise Winer at lise.winer@mcgill.ca no later than 15 
January 2011. Abstracts for papers on any topic relating to the history, theory, 
or practice of lexicography are welcome. Abstracts for papers about bilingual 
lexicography are especially encouraged, as are suggestions for panels, 
roundtables and other presentation formats. Queries by mail should be sent 
to Lise Winer, Faculty of Education, McGill University, 3700 McTavish, 
Montreal, Quebec H3A 1Y2 CANADA. 


